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Message from the Principal

We’re starting another school year still in the midst of the pandemic. Yet, our learning isn’t 
slowing down, and we haven’t stopped improving. Half-day school means lesson time has 
shortened and most after-school activities cancelled, which has had an impact on our students’ 
development and wellbeing. Fortunately, technology has created great tools that can give us 
online learning activities and increase students’ learning capacity.

echnology is the key to the future development of society. Therefore, we have expanded 
the Technology Education curriculum in the past few years. For example, we have joined 

“CoolThink@JC Computational Thinking” organised by the Hong Kong Jockey Club, planned by 
The Massachusetts Institute of Technology, The Education University of Hong Kong, and City 

University of Hong Kong. Starting from the last school year, P.4 to P.6 students have participated 
in this coding curriculum and the learning outcome was very encouraging. In Multi-intelligence 

sessions, we have assigned students who have potential in Science, Technology, Engineering, 
and Mathematics (STEM) to the “Little Scientists” group for in-depth training. They have had 
amazing results in external competitions! Starting this school year, we are going to organise 
a “STEM Day” for P.1 to P.6 students during the post-exam period, to let them complete 
various STEM learning tasks. We will also instil STEM into different subjects for cross-cur-
ricular activities.

Our school will continue to find resources for Technology Education to equip students 
with the knowledge and skills ready to embrace the new era of high level technology.

Contact information

2021-2022 Secondary School Places Allocation Result

50 students participated in the SSPA last academic year.  
They got their results on 26th July, 2022. 98% of our 

students were given places within their 
first three choices. Many of our 
students went to Band 1 schools 
such as Queen’s College, King’s 
College, Marymount Second-
ary School, SKH Tang Shiu Kin 

Secondary School, Belilios 
Public School and St. Paul's 

Secondary School.

Congratulations to all P.6 graduates! 

The 2022-2023 Orientation Day was held on 28th August, 2022. Parents came to school to join 
the parent talk. P.1 students also took the Primary 1 Academic Ability Test. Here are some 
photos from the Orientation Day.
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Post-exam activities

Students learning during the post-exam activities period. Activities included the STEM Learning 

Day, Eslite bookstore visit, and a Rocket car competition.

Second Term Speech Day

The 2021-2022 Second Term Speech Day was held on 5th August, 2022. Congratulations to all 
P6 graduates. The Kelvin Wong Scholarship — Great Talent Award and Principal Lai Wing Lin 
Scholarship were awarded on the same day. Congratulations to all the winners and thanks to 
Mrs. Lai and Ms. Lai for attending the ceremony.


